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18 December 2013

The Hon. Mike Hawker, Chairman
Alaska Legislative Council

716 West 4% Avenue, Suite 610
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Representative Hawker:

I am writing on behalf of the Alaska Arts & Culture Foundation (AACF) to
request that the reception to be held in advance of the Governor’s Awards for the Arts &
Humanities be officially sanctioned by the Alaska Legislative Council. As you know, the
Governor’s Awards are sponsored by AACF in conjunction with the Alaska Humanities
Forum and the Alaska State Council on the Arts and have previously been sanctioned by
the Legislative Council. The Governor’s Awards reception will be held on Thursday the
30™ of January 2014 at the Alaska State Museum prior to the actual awards ceremony at
the Juneau Arts & Culture Center (JACC). AACF is a 501(c) 3 organization and our
taxpayer identification No. is 92-0171993.

Please let me know if you require any further information for consideration of our
request, and thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Xl Spmtb_/

Kesler Woodward, President
Board of Directors
Alaska Arts & Culture Foundation



Sealaska Heritage Institute

One Sealaska Plaza, Suite 301 e Juneau e Alaska e 99801-1249 e (907) 463-4844
www sealaskaheritage.org ® www.alaskanativeartists.com e Fax (907) 586-9293

January 13, 2014

The Honorable Mike Hawker L/
Chair, House Legislative Council 4 ,\/.d? 32~ 008! ¢/

State Capitol, Room 501

Juneau, AK 99801
HFvaec/. {VL—M I,l.zl‘/

Dear Representative Hawker:

Sealaska Heritage Institute is a regional Southeast Alaska 501(c)(3) non-profit
organization based in Juneau. On Saturday, February 1, 2014, we will be
hosting the Tinaa Art Auction. Proceeds will benefit the construction of the
Walter Soboleff Center, honoring the cultures of Southeast Alaskans through art,
language, and education programs for all people. The auction will showcase
masterpieces of Northwest Coast Native art from Preston Singletary, David
Boxley, Robert Davidson, Delores Churchill, Nathan Jackson, and many more
notable artists.

At this time, SHI would like to request that this be a “sanctioned event” for the
Alaska Legislature. Please find attached information on the event. If you have
any questions please call Sealaska Heritage Institute at (907) 463-4844, or Lee
Kadinger, Chief of Operations, at (907) 723-2879.

Sincerely,

,4,;,& v K

Rosita Worl, Ph.D.
President

cc: Senator Peter Micciche, Vice Chair, Legislative Council
Senator Dennis Egan
Representative Cathy Munoz
Representative Beth Kerttula
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FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT
FOR HEALTHY LIVING
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

January 20, 2014 Tax Statva CcWC‘/MO/
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Representative Mike Hawker

Legislative Council Chair (V_%;Q‘Z F /é
Alaska State Legislature

State Capitol 1A% 1Y
Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Representative Hawker:

This letter serves as a request to Legislative Council for sanction of the 25" annual
2014 Fahrenkamp-Kelly Classic Charity Putting Tournament. As you likely know,
the event honors former legislators Bettye Fahrenkamp and Tim Kelly. We are
looking forward to the auction, reception and putting tournament to be held March
13 - 15, 2014. This event has become a great fundraising tradition and we
encourage Legislative Council members and yourself to join us in the event.

All proceeds are donated to the Armed Services YMCA and the Bartlett Regional
Hospital Foundation. Both of these charities are 501(c) 3 organizations. The
Armed Services YMCA's federal tax identification number is 92-0016680 and the
Bartlett Foundation’s number is 92-0147705.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Mari Jo Imig

Executive Director

Armed Services YMCA of Alaska
Fahrenkamp Classic 2013

MAKING MILITARY LIFE EASIER

The Armed Services YMCA of Alaska is a 50 1¢3 organization serving Alaska’s military since 1941. Tax 1D# 92-0016680

asymcaofalaska.com | facebook.com/AKASYMCA | facebook.com/AKASYMCAFairbanks | welcome.center@akasymca.org
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Giri Scouts of Alaska )
3911 Turnagain Boulevard East

Anchorage, Alaska 99517 Representative Mike Hawker 11y
807-248-2250 | 800-478-7448 . A .
Fax:907-243-4819 Chair, Alaska State Legislative Council ®

griscoutsalaska.org State Capitol Building Room 502
Southeast Fleld Office
6 W. 11th Street

Juneau, Alaska 99801 i .
PNy Dear Representative Hawker:

Fax:907-463-3543
The annual Girl Scout auction and fundraiser will be held February 15,
2014 at the Juneau Arts and Humanities Center. On behalf of the Girl Scouts of
Alaska this is to request that the Alaska State Legislative Council sanction the
event.
Girl Scouts of Alaska is a 501c3 non-profit. Our tax identification number
is 92-6000179. The state office is located at:

Girl Scouts of Alaska
391 Turnagain Bivd. E
Anchorage, Alaska 99517.

Thank you in advance for your positive action on this request.
Sincerely,

Sue Perles
CEO
sperles@giriscoutsalaska.org

Girl Scouting builds giris of courage, confidence, and character,
who make the worid a better place.
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